
 
Office of Public Relations 

1834 Kongens Gade, Charlotte Amalie * St. Thomas * U.S. Virgin Islands 00802-6746 
Telephone: 340.774.0100 Ext. 8136  Fax: 340.774.1168 

340.773.1095 Ext. 7064       Fax: 340.773.4624 
 
 
 

September 15, 2022 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    
Contact: Cynthia T. Graham 
Director, Public Relations & Communications 
(340) 773-1095, Ext. 7064 
cynthia.graham@vide.vi 
www.vide.vi 
www.facebook.com/usvi.vide 
  

Schools Expected to Operate on Normal Schedule Sept. 16 

ST. THOMAS, USVI – The Virgin Islands Department of Education remains in close 
communication with VITEMA regarding weather conditions throughout the Territory. Based on 
the most current information provided, all V.I. public schools are expected to open and operate 
on normal schedule, Friday, September 16. St. Croix Central High School will remain virtual. 

If weather conditions deteriorate overnight, the Department will provide an update early on 
Friday morning. Updates will be sent via email, the Department’s Facebook page, and through 
local media outlets. 

We thank students, parents, and employees for their continued cooperation. Everyone, please 
remain safe. 
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